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Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

March 18, 1970 

In 1971 the Annual General Meeting of the 
American Philosophical Society will be held on April 22-
24, in the Hall of the Society on Independence Square, 
Philadelphia. 

The Committee on Meetings at its recent 
session directed me to invite you to read a paper at that 
time on the craft and techniq-qe -- of making stone tools. 

Since the audience consists mainly of 
members of the Society and their guests representing all 
fields of knowledge, it is desirable that the paper be not 
too technical. Ordinarily the reader of a paper is given 
twenty minutes for the presentation of his subject. How­
ever, in publishing the paper later in our PROCEEDINGS 
it is desirable that the paper be of suffi·ci:ent length 
to present the subject adequately. 

Duri ng the meeting invited speakers and their 
wives are guests of the Society, which provides hotel 
accommodations and meals. 

Hoping that you will be able to accept 
this invitation, I am 

C/N 

Sincerely yours, 

~~ 
George W. Corner 
Executive Officer. 
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